
TOWN OF PLAINFIELD
CEMETERY COMMISSION

Minutes of the Meeting Wednesday, August 15, 2018 
began about at 5:30 pm at the  Plainfield Fire Department on Main St.. 

Present were Commissioners Paula Ackel, Greg Light and Ed Hutchinson.  
Dale Bartlett also attended

The published minutes of the June meeting were approved

Winton Walbridge  (or his son) is approved to do up to $600 of work cleaning  monuments.

Ed will purchase 400g epoxy kit to try on a broken monument 

It is approved to hire Sylvan Tree Care  (Lincoln Earl-Centers) to remove dead trees
up to the maximum for non-bid contracts to remove trees marked at Plain-Mont
and the large maple at the southwest corner of the village cemetery. 

No volunteer sessions will be planned until the September meeting. 

The owner of the "pig bench" monument at the center has arranged to fix the footing.

The fence behind the fire station has been damaged by snow removal.  We (Ed) need to
 ask Mike Nolan to have the road crew repair the damage (or have the select board
 ask as has been done in the past).

A disassembled bench has appeared at Plain-Mont, and been on the ground some time. 
After the Meeting Greg, Ed, and Dale  drove to Plain-Mont to take a look. 
An email was sent to Joseph Mangan and he replied that it will be assembled.

The meeting adjourned approximately 6:30. 


